
 

 

Beware of Phishing Emails! 

  

Hello, Everyone! 

 

There have been several email phishing attempts received by 99s members today from email 

addresses that look like they are coming from other 99s members. These emails will ask you 

for gift cards or money to help the sender, who is having some kind of emergency. 

 

Please note: never send money or gift cards to anyone who asks you 
through an email. Call them and confirm first. 

 

Today I received an email from what looked like Suzanne Tucci's address. When I hovered 

over her last name, I noticed that it was spelled with a V instead of a U. This is often how 

scammers get us to act. They stage an emergency and then make the sender's information 

look real. 

 

Be Careful Out There! 

 

Yours, 

 

Jessie Zuberek 

Chair, Eastern New England Chapter of the 99s 

 


